
CENWW-OD-T        2 December 2, 2013 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 13 LWG 20  Cold Weather shutdown of juvenile fish 
facility 
 
SUBJECT: Cold weather early shutdown of LWG juvenile fish facility 
 
Cold weather is forecasted in the area this week.  According to the online NOAA weather 
forecast web page – 13 miles SW Albion, WA or Lower Granite Dam, temperature highs are 
expected to be below 20 degrees F, for Thursday December 5th through Sunday night December 
8th.  As defined in the FPP, anticipated temperatures below 20 degree F for 24 hours, to occur for 
an extended period of time between Thanksgiving and December 15, the ESBS’s may be 
removed. 
 
Temperatures December 2, 2013, on this NOAA web site display: 
 Thursday  December 5 –  High 18, Low 11 
 Friday December 6 –   High 19, Low 7 
 Saturday December 7 –  High 17, Low 7 
 Sunday December 8 –  High 19, Low n/a 
 
Lower Granite intends to start removing ESBS’s and winterizing the juvenile fish facility on 
Wednesday morning December 4th. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Greg Moody 
509-527-7124 


